
 

 

POLICE AND PEACE OFFICERS’ NATIONAL MEMORIAL DAY. 

 

 

 

On September 24, 1998, the Government of Canada officially proclaimed the last 

Sunday of September of every year as Police and Peace Officers’ National Memorial 

Day. This National Memorial Day gives Canadians an opportunity each year to 

formally express appreciation for the dedication of police and peace officers, which 

made the ultimate tragic sacrifice to keep our communities safe. 

This year, members of the Deep River Police Service will be participating in the 

National Peace Officers’ Memorial Run held on September 23, 2021, in Pembroke 

running to Petawawa. There will be an opening ceremony at 8am finished between 

10:30 and 11:00 with a breakfast for the runners at the Petawawa legion. 

 


